STATE OF MINNESOTA

Office of Governor Tim Walz
130 State Capitol ¢ 75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd « Saint Paul, MN 55155-1611

March 20, 2019

Dear Mary and Friends:

Locks of Compassion is a reminder to all Minnesotans of the importance of
understanding one another and actively using compassion in our daily lives. At a time when there

is a focus on what divides us, Locks of Compassion is a visual reminder of what unites us.

Approaching our neighbors with kindness and lending a hand to someone in need creates
a brighter future for everyone in our community. Thank you to Catholic Charities for doing this
important work and showing our children the power of compassion. I wish you continued

success as you carry out this initiative.

Sincerely,
) /‘
Tim Walz
Governor
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